Franz Inc. named to the DBTA
100 – The Companies That
Matter Most in Data
Leading Semantic Graph Database and Artificial Intelligence
Provider Recognized for Delivering Business Value
OAKLAND, Calif. — June 19, 2017 — Franz Inc., an early
innovator in Artificial Intelligence and leading supplier of
Semantic Graph Database technology, today announced that it
has been named to the Database Trends and Applications
(DBTA)100 – ‘The Companies That Matter Most in Data’.
The world of data management is constantly changing. The DBTA
100 recognizes vendors who are evolving with the times and
leading the charge to address new opportunities and
requirements. Embracing the old and new, well-established and
cutting edge, this fifth annual DBTA 100 list spotlights the
companies that are dealing with evolving market demands
through innovation in software, services, and hardware. The
list includes long-established IT companies and newer upstarts
anxious to shake up the data management space. Each year, the
DBTA 100 presents “View from the Top” articles by company
executives explaining how their organizations are uniquely
addressing the data challenges of today—and tomorrow.
AllegroGraph has been widely recognized and endorsed within
the industry as the popularity of Graph databases has
skyrocketed – growing nearly 500% in the past two years.
AllegroGraph was recently named a Leading Database Solution
by CIOReview, awarded Best in Semantic Web Technology & Leader
in Graph Database Products by Corporate America, PharmaTech
Outlook has named Franz a Top Ten Solution Provider, and Bloor
Research positioned AllegroGraph as a ‘Champion’.

About DBTA
Database Trends and Applications is a magazine covering data
and information management, big data, and data science. In
addition, our website, dbta.com, connects visitors with white
papers, webinars, and other learning opportunities in the
field. Our magazine and website delivers advanced trends
analysis and case studies serving the IT and business
stakeholders of complex data environments. Our newsletters
connect subscribers with news and analysis about the following
subjects: Oracle News, Linux News, MultiValue News, General
Information Management News, and more. For a complete list of
e-mail newsletters, click here.

About AllegroGraph
AllegroGraph is a database technology that enables businesses
to extract sophisticated decision insights and predictive
analytics from highly complex, distributed data that cannot be
uncovered with conventional databases. Unlike traditional
relational databases or other NoSQL databases, AllegroGraph
employs semantic graph technologies that process data with
contextual and conceptual intelligence. AllegroGraph is able
run queries of unprecedented complexity to support predictive
analytics that help organizations make more informed, realtime decisions. AllegroGraph is utilized by dozens of the top
F500 companies worldwide.

About Franz Inc.
Franz Inc. is an early innovator in Artificial Intelligence
(AI) and leading supplier of Semantic Graph Database
technology with expert knowledge in developing and deploying
complex Big Data analytics solutions. AllegroGraph, Franz’s
flagship, high-performance, transactional, and scalable
Semantic Graph Database, provides the solid storage layer for
Enterprise grade NoSQL solutions. AllegroGraph’s Activity

Recognition capabilities provides a powerful means to
aggregate and analyze data about individual and organizational
behaviors, preferences, relationships, plus spatial and
temporal linkages between individuals and groups. For
additional Franz Inc. customer success stories, please visit:
AllegroGraph
http://allegrograph.com/allegrograph-at-work/
Allegro CL – http://franz.com/success/

–

Franz’s Professional Service team is in the business of
helping companies turn Data into Information and Information
into Knowledge. We combine Data, Business Intelligence, and
Analytics consulting services under one roof for our
customers. Franz, an American owned company based in Oakland,
California, is committed to market-driven product development,
the highest levels of product quality and responsive customer
support and service. Franz customers include dozens of Fortune
500 companies and span the healthcare, government, life
sciences and telecommunications industries worldwide. Franz
has demonstrated consistent growth and profitability since
inception.
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